	Ref No.:   FOI-2324-SG14493

	Date FOI request received: 27 March 2024

	Date FOI response: 1 May 2024

	REQUEST: 
Please provide the following information by the following calendar years:

2020, 2021, 2022, 2023, 2024 up to the present date 28/2/24.

During each calendar year, in adult services:

1.How many new referrals started treatment for an eating disorder?

2.How many patients were discharged from your service following treatment for an eating disorder?

3. How many of those patients (discharged) had achieved a BMI of 18.5 or higher when they were discharged?

4. How many of those patients (discharged) had a BMI of below 15 when they were discharged?

5. What was the lowest BMI recorded of a patient when they were discharged (out of patients from point 4)?

6.How many of those patients (from point 4) were readmitted within 3 years of being discharged?

	OUR RESPONSE:  Please see data below for admissions to the Adult Inpatient Eating Disorder Service:

Year

2020

2021

2022

2023

2024

Number of Admissions 

31

35

42

35

8

Year

2020

2021

2022

2023

2024

Number of Discharges

34

36

40

36

8

Year

2020

 2021

2022

2023

2024 

Number of patients

10

7

3

10

This information is exempt under S40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act, as it may be possible to identify individuals due to low numbers and disclosure would, therefore, breach data protection principle(a).  S40(2) is an absolute exemption and, as such, we have not carried a public interest test.  
Year

2020

 2021

2022

2023

2024

Number of patients

11

12

12

10

This information is exempt under S40(2) of the Freedom of Information Act, as it may be possible to identify individuals due to low numbers and disclosure would, therefore, breach data protection principle(a).  S40(2) is an absolute exemption and, as such, we have not carried a public interest test.  
1. 12.2.

2. From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information being requested and this would require a manual review of patient records to determine.  




